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COUNCIL MEMO 
MEETING DATE: March 25, 2025  

STAFF: Adam Hanks, City Administrator 

 

Fireworks Regulations 
 

 

BACKGROUND 
At its June 2024 Council meeting, Council had a brief discussion regarding the potential value and desire 

for developing local regulations for fireworks use.  Staff indicated that a number of cities in Oregon have 

fireworks regulations, some with limits, some with bans by dates/seasons and many cities have no local 

regulations.  Additionally, cities vary considerably on enforcement policy and activity levels relating to 

enforcement, i.e. complaint driven vs. proactive. 

 

The intent of this work session agenda item is to obtain staff direction on whether or not to develop 

draft fireworks regulations, which would be required to be formatted and presented as an ordinance 

with a public hearing and first and second readings.  The question is being posed at the March work 

session to allow adequate time to develop, present and legally process any such regulating ordinance to 

be effective prior to the July 4th holiday when most firework related activity occurs.  Below is a City of 

Eugene fireworks regulations FAQ webpage for general reference. 
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ANALYSIS & RECOMMENDATIONS 

 Staff has no specific recommendation to provide Council on this matter.  Relevant points to consider 

include: 

 

 History of fires caused by careless use of fireworks 

 History of injury caused by careless use of fireworks 

 Proximity of Coburg to wildfire interface zones or climates 

 Enforcement capacity if fireworks regulations were enacted 

 Public education/outreach necessary to communicate new regulations, if enacted 


